L.I.M.S. S.I.C. Minutes from November 14, 2017

- Community Representative in Attendance: Robert White
- Call to Order 5:32pm by Co-Chair Lindsey Lenoir
- Sign in Sheet passed around and Pledge of Allegiance done
- Judy Kennedy and Erin Martin not present.
- Lindsey discussed SIC Goals. Flashing Light on Sea Island Parkway
- GOAL #1: Mr. Hall has been talking to SCDOT-In August Shannon Erickson reported the concern. We are now ready for SIC to draft the letter. Submitted to Robert Otting and then sent to SCDOT for approval.
- Goal #2: Robin Drive-Owned by the Beaufort County School District. Sidewalks should be a little easier to get installed and approved if the school district will approve the funding. Just could take a little longer to wait for the funding approval.
- PRINCIPAL'S REPORT: Grant in place to pay certified educators for after school tutoring program. Already have in school/during school Tudor helping as well. Offering Unit recovery to Re-Do units after school with Edgenuity to bring students grade up.
- Robotics team is doing great. 3 teams in the school-They've won many awards so far. US Open Championships in Iowa for 7th grade and 8th grade boys.
- PBIS Committee-Re-Organized-Lanyards were given to the students...the lanyards come with specific privileges for behaving. Pop-up celebrations, rewards, etc....with no notice to the students.
- ATHLETIC REPORT: Football is completed and the team was undefeated and
 District Champs. Volleyball team were North District Champs-they lost to River
 Ridge. Winter sports season has begun- Boys and girl's basketball, wrestling. BHS
 football coach is going to come talk to 8th graders about transition to high school
 football.
- Online store will re-open Friday November 17 and deliver the Monday before Christmas.
- Meeting at BHS Wednesday November 15, 2017 with Dr. Moss regarding re-zoning.
- Discussed Military children and potential mentorship for local marines to come and "Big Brother" the military students in the school.
- Flower beds have improved on campus-Donations from Martin Landscaping and Lowes helped. Community services groups as well as special needs students will be working to keep them looking great! Next Meeting Tuesday December 12 @5:30pm.